
QDBKK68ACQ // Statutes of the Province of Newfoundland and Labrador ̂  PDF

Statutes of the Province of
Newfoundland and Labrador

By Newfoundland And Labrador

Rarebooksclub.com, United States, 2013. Paperback. Book
Condition: New. 246 x 189 mm. Language: English . Brand New
Book ***** Print on Demand *****.This historic book may have
numerous typos and missing text. Purchasers can usually
download a free scanned copy of the original book (without
typos) from the publisher. Not indexed. Not illustrated. 1905
edition. Excerpt: . carrying on business in Newfoundland under
the authority. of ithis Act, the said Supreme Court, whenever it
deems necessary, may appoint a suitable person to investigate
the affairs and management of the Company, who shall report
thereon to such Court, and regarding the security afforded to
those by or for whom its engagements are held, and the
expenses of such investigations shall be defrayed by the Cbmpa
ny, or the said Court may, if deemed necessary, examine the
officers or directors of the Company under oath or affirmation
as to. the security aforesaid; and whilst the. Company shall be
carrying on business in Newfoundland as aforesaid it shall also
be competent for His Excellency the. Governor, from time to
time when he shall deem it expe dient, to appoint an inspector
to examine the affairs of the Company and report to him on...
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